Minutes of Meeting Regarding the University Sector Framework Implementation Network
13 March 2009
Present: Prof. John Scattergood; Alex Anderson (TCD); Jean Hughes (DCU); Lewis Purser (IUA); Trish O’Brien and William O’Keeffe (NQAI)
Purpose of Meeting

A meeting was held of the university sector Framework Implementation Network Chair, secretaryship and the conveners of the network working groups, in order to discuss the format and publication of the FIN report and the agenda for the next FIN network meeting scheduled for Monday 6 April.  
Agreed:
· A reminder will be sent to network members to submit examples of assessment methods for inclusion in the matrix in the report section being prepared by the Working Group on Assessment.    

· The following will be the broad structure of the FIN report:

· The report will be published as three individual sections with an introduction and preface to the report as a whole.
· The preface will be written by the IUA and NQAI.
· Professor John Scattergood will write the introduction to the report. 

· It was thought unlikely that the content of the preface and introduction will overlap.  The preface will set out the origins/objectives of the FIN network, whilst the introduction will include a commentary on how the Bologna process is impacting on the Irish education and training system. 
· Drafts of all of the sections above will be prepared to circulate to the working groups at the April 6 meeting for members’ feedback. 

· William O’Keeffe will research the costs and options for publishing the report in this format. Initially, the report will published in a web based format only. 
· The April 6 meeting will be a morning meeting running from 11.00 am to 1.30 pm. Following the opening of the meeting each of the working groups will meet to discuss the drafts of their reports. 

· The next meeting of the network will be held in the third week of May to agree the final draft of the report and plans for its dissemination. 

